\_\_\_\_\_\_

# نموذج اختبار تدريبي

I. Vocabulary (8M)				
A ) Choose the right ar	aswer from a, b or c: (5	$x^{1/2} = 2^{1/2} M$		
1- A: I cough a lot, doctor.				
B:in and out	,please.			
a) Breathe	b) Rejoice	c) Boil		
2- A: Edison had many accid	lents.			
B: He a b	uilding in his father's garden.		$\sqrt{\frac{2^{1/2}}{}}$	
a) cried out	b) burnt down	c) turned off		
3- A: Suddenly a storm cam	e whipping across the desert			
B: Did it cause any dama	ge?			
a) destructively	b) lovingly	c) simply		
4- A: Are you keen on	?			
B: Yes I am. I always go	to the gymnasium.		l.	
a) weightlifting	b) fiction	c) flag		
5- A: Could you	the salt, please?			
B: Yes. Here you are.		49.33		
a) sail	b) peel	c) pass		
B) Fill in the spaces wi	th words from the list:	$(5x \frac{1}{2} = 2 \frac{1}{2} M)$		
Improve – c	omplex– cut down – bruises	s– simply – creative		
6- A: A wind up radio doesn	't need a lot of power.			
B: Yes. I turn	the handle many times to mal	ke it work .		
7- A: I can't answer this	question.			
B: May I help you?				
8- A: How can I	my English?		21/2	
B: You can listen to the E	BBC channel.			
9- A: It's bad to	trees.			
B: Of course! Trees are u	seful in our life.			
10- A: Why is he crying out	for help?			

### C) Match the words with their definitions: (3x1=3M)

B: He fell down and suffered cuts and .....

11- powerful	( ) to remove or mak	ke disappear	
12- migrate	( ) travel from place	e to place	
13- take away	( ) having great pov	ver or strength	3
	( ) to hold someone	e in your arms	$\bigcirc$
	<b>T</b>	×	
	II. <u>Structures (7M</u>	<u>)</u>	
D) Choose the right answer	from a, b or c: $(4x^{1/2}=2M)$		
14- A:Ali nor Nasser	likes singing.		
B: What do they like, then?			
a) Neither	b) Both	c) Either	
15- A: Shoes are usually	of leather.		
B: I prefer Italian ones.			$\left(\begin{array}{c} \\ \end{array}\right)$
a) making	b) made	c) makes	
16- A : He show	ed us a photo of his children.		
B: He is pleased with them.			
a) proud	b) prouder	c) proudly	l.
17- A: I went shopping yesterday.		(3)	
B: Did you meet	we know?	6 3	
a) anybody	b) somebody	c) nobody	
E) Put the verbs between br	cackets in the right tense: (	$(4 \times \frac{1}{2} = 2M)$	
18- A: I've trained well for the co	mpetition.		
B: I am sure you are (go) to	win the gold medal.		
19- A: The telephone was (inven			
B: He was a great scientist.			
	?		
20- A: If you sleep early, you ( wa			$\left( \frac{}{2} \right)$
B: Yes. This is what I should	do, actually!		
21- A: Why were you late yesterd			
B: I missed the bus and I ( have	ve ) to come on foot.		
E) Do as shown between bra	ackets: (3x1=3M)		

(Join with 'which')

22- I saw a film yesterday. It was about adventures.

23- I have stayed in London for two weeks.		( Ask a question )					
24- If I have a lot of money,			3				
III. Functions (10M)							
F) Match the following utterances with	the	suitable reactions: (4x1=4M)					
25- We have to sleep 8 hours a day.	(	) Hold on, please.					
26- I prefer swimming alone.	(	) Absolutely not.	(				
27- Can you live without water?	(	) I agree with you.	4				
28- Can I talk to Hamad, please?	(	) So you don't taste anything.					
	(	) Never do that! It's dangerous.					
H) Write what you would say or do in	the f	following situations: (3x1=3M)					
29- Your friend says that we should help the poo	or.						
29- Your brother says: "Life in the moon is very easy.".							
30- You want to save water.			3				
H) Complete the missing parts of the d	ialo	gues: (3x1=3M)					
31- A: The film is long but very interesting.		. 59					
B:							
32- A: I'd like to be an archaeologist.  B:	0 /		$\frac{1}{3}$				
33- A: Al Khiran is a good place to spend your	week	kend.					
B:	•••••						

## IV. Set Book (10M)

### I) Answer only FIVE of the following questions: (5x2=10M)

26- How do we communicate nowadays?						
27- Why do some animals and birds migrate e	enormous distances?					
28- What equipments does an astronomer nee	d?					
29- What is creativity ?						
30- Name two of the rainbow colours.						
a)	b)					
31- Trees have many benefits. Mention two.						
a)	b)					

State of Kuwait	Grade 8
Ministry of Education	Fourth Period
General English Inspectorate	Paper Two

## I. Composition (10M)

Write a report of eight sentences about Internet. The following words may help you:

 $Internet-very-important-invention / \ links-computers / \ gives-much-information / \ help-pupils-study / \ find-solution-problems / \ entertain-people-games / \ can-be-dangerous / \ sometimes-bad-sites$ 

	35	
	$\bowtie$	
(-	10	- )

	<u>Internet</u>		

#### 12

## II. Reading Comprehension (12M)

#### Read the following passage then answer the questions below:

Christopher Columbus was born in Genoa, Italy in 1451. While spending most of his early years at sea, Columbus began to believe that he could find a shortcut to the Indies by sailing west across the Atlantic Ocean. Unfortunately, the King of Portugal refused to give him money for his trip, and Columbus **presented** his idea to the King and Queen of Spain. In 1492, King Ferdinand and Queen Isabella agreed to pay for his trip. They gave him a crew and three ships. The trip was long and hard. Many sailors got tired. After two months at sea, land was finally found. Columbus named the native people **he** saw "Indians", because he believed he had found the way he was looking for. In fact, Columbus found North America, a new continent at that time. He died with the belief he had found the way to the Indies.

A)-Choose the correct completi	on from a, b or c: $(4x1 = 4M)$			
1- The underlined pronoun "he" r	efers to:			
a) the King of Spain	b) the King of Portugal	c) Columbus		
2- The word 'presented' means:				
a) gave	b) ate	c) drank		
3- The suitable title for this passag	ge is:			
a) Christopher's adventures	b) Christopher's food	c) Christopher	's dri	nks
4- Columbus named the native pe	eople he saw		9	
a) Indians	b) French	c) Italians	)	
B) Mark true ( ✓) or wrong ( X	(5x 1 = 5M)			
5- Columbus was Italian.			(	)
6- The King of Portugal gave Columbus only some money.				
7- The crew was tired.	. 9		(	)
8- Columbus found India.				
9- Columbus named the native people Americans.				
C) Answer the following question	ons: $(3 \times 1 = 3M)$			
10. How long did the trip of Colum	mbus last?			
11. What did the King and Queen	of Spain give Columbus?			
12. When did King Ferdinand and	l Queen Isabella agree to pay for	the trip?		



# A- Circle the mistakes and write them correctly. $(4x \frac{1}{2} = 2 M)$ 1- **Invinters** are very **criateve** and imaginative. 2- Our ansistors used bonfire for commenication. B- Write the short or long form. $(3x \frac{1}{2} = 1 \frac{1}{2} M)$ 3-11<sup>th</sup> = ..... 4- cannot = ...... 5- DVD = ..... C: Combine the following. $(3x \frac{1}{2} = 1 \frac{1}{2} M)$ $6- big + est = \dots$ 7- thief + s = ...... 8- direct + ly =..... V. Punctuation (4M Punctuate the following sentence. $(4 \times 1 = 4M)$ 1 – what s the weather like in january V. Translation(4M **Translate the following into Arabic: (2x2=4M)** 1-Ahmed: Baylis was born in London in 1937. Bandar: When he was fifteen, he was a champion swimmer.